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Marchlg, 1998

To Whom It May Concern

I would like to commend Constantine Sebok for the fine work that he did at the
Vestibular Rehabilitation Conference this past weekend. He takes his job very seriously
and was the best audio/visual person that fve worked with as fve traveled across the
country. He was meticulous about making sure that everything looked right, and that I
was happy with the end product thatwas on the screen.

He is highly skilled as he was able to move all the equipmentfrom one room to another
within an hour when we had to change rooms because of a wedding. I was very
impressed with his ikills and his demeanor.

I highly recommend him for future jobs.

Sincerely,

STC
Assistant Professor
Deparhnent of Physical Therapy
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